
 

 

 

 

 

April 25, 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Rostraver Township Pedestrian Bridge Improvements in Westmoreland 

County, PA for Fiscal Year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is PennDOT Engineering District 12 located at 825 N. Gallatin 

Ave Ext, Uniontown, PA 15401. 

 

The funding, totaling $1,800,000, would be used to improve the pedestrian structure that spans Interstate 

70 and connects Ross Street with Carson Street in Rostraver Township, Pennsylvania. 

 

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars because the bridge, which does not meet Americans 

with Disabilities Act criteria, serves a low-income area that was severed from vital community services and 

locations due to the construction of Interstate 70 in the 1950s. The project is listed on Pennsylvania’s State 

Transportation Improvement Plan (ID #115909). 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Very respectfully, 

 

Guy Reschenthaler 

Member of Congress 

 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations  

1036 Longworth House Office Building  

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chair 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Room H-307 

Washington, DC 20515   


